
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS YOU MAY HAVE ALREADY HEARD, WE SURPASSED OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH 

GOAL YESTERDAY. 79 LETTER MONTH LETTERS CAME BY MAIL RAISING OUR TOTAL TO 

827; THAT’S 74 OVER THE GOAL. MY THANKS TO THOSE WHO WROTE. IF YOU INTENDED 

TO WRITE BUT THE MONTH GOT AWAY FROM YOU, WE’D STILL ENJOY HEARING FROM 

YOU.  

WE HEARD ‘RESPONSES’ FROM LISTENERS IN REFERENCE TO OTHER LISTENER 

COMMENTS. ONE LISTENER LETTER I READ SUGGESTED THAT WE NOT GIVE THE TIME 

DURING THE OVERNIGHT HOURS. ROBERT RESPONDED TO THAT BY EMAILING, 

This is in regard to announcing the time during the night. I listen all night every night and am so thankful to 

have you there. I like hearing the time. It lets me know just how comfortable I can get. As far as looking at 

a clock, if you have your sight that's an option. But for folks who cannot see, having someone tell you the 

time is helpful.   

[ERIC - WAUSAUKEE] A BIG THANK YOU TO THE WRVM STAFF FOR ALL YOU DO! I REALLY 

LIKE HEARING THE MANAGER’S DESK WHEN MIKE READS LETTERS FROM LISTENERS. 

LETTERS FROM, NOT ONLY NORTHEAST WISCONSIN, BUT FROM OTHER NATIONS AROUND THE 

WORLD. TO HEAR HOW WRVM AFFECTS THEIR LIVES, SOME HEARING ABOUT CHRIST FOR THE 

FIRST TIME, SOME BEING SAVED, SOME BEING LIFTED UP AND SOME BEING COMFORTED, 

SOME FINDING ENCOURAGEMENT. WRVM WAS A BLESSING TO MY WIFE DURING OVER A 4-

YEAR BATTLE WITH MULTIPLE MYELOMA. MUSIC THROUGH THE NIGHT WAS A COMFORT 

WHEN SLEEP WOULD NOT COME. WHEN SHE DIDN’T HAVE THE STRENGTH TO GO AND 

WORSHIP WITH OTHER BELIEVERS SHE COULD WORSHIP WITH THE SUNDAY MORNING 

WORSHIP ON WRVM. NOW SHE IS WORSHIPPING IN THE PRESENCE OF THE LORD WITH NO 

DISCOMFORT AT ALL! AGAIN, THANK YOU VERY MUCH AND GOD BLESS YOU AS YOU SERVE 

HIM IN THIS VERY IMPORTANT MINISTRY! 

AS I CLOSE TODAY, I WANT TO SHARE A PRAYER REQUEST WITH YOU. OUR CHIEF 

ENGINEER, ALAN KILGORE, AND HIS WIFE, SUSAN, HAVE BOTH COME DOWN WITH COVID 

SYMPTOMS. THEY WENT TO BE TESTED YESTERDAY TO KNOW FOR SURE. SO AS WE PRAY 

FOR OTHER LISTENERS BATTLING COVID, PLEASE KEEP THEM IN YOUR PRAYERS ALSO. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


